
Industry calls for measured approach in
dealing with financial market volatility

The Alternative Investment Management Association (AIMA) – the leading global representative
association for the hedge fund industry – has spoken out against calls for a ban on short selling of
bank stocks in the wake of the proposed takeover of HBOS by
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